
From: annfaricy@comcast.net [mailto:annfaricy@comcast.net]  
Sent: Monday, January 12, 2015 9:13 AM 
To: BPS Mailbox 
Subject: Jan 13 Terminal 6 Environmental Overlay Zone Boundary and Code Amendment 
 
To Tom Armstrong, Portland Planning and Sustainability Commission 
Regarding January 13th hearing on Terminal 6 Environment Overlay Zone Boundary 
and Code Amendment 
  
I am opposed to the consideration of zoning amendments to accommodate 
the proposed Propane Terminal near Terminal 6. I own a floating home in the Class 
Harbor Moorage. This moorage consists of 24 floating homes. We are located at 3939 
N. Marine Drive. We are situated between Terminal 6 and the Railroad bridge. Our 
whole moorage, plus another moorage next to us, would live within 1000 feet of this 
project! This residential moorage has been approved and has been in existence for 
decades. This would be an enormous hazard to our moorage. 
  
There have recently been serious accidents with fuel transportation and storage with oil 
trains. This proposal would add another severe environmental danger. 
  
The city of Portland prides itself on being a “green” city focused on doing what is good 
for our environment and sustainability. It would be hypocritical to install such a huge 
fossil fuel storage facility and at the same time say as a city we are reducing our carbon 
footprint. 
  
I oppose amendments that would facilitate the building of this propane terminal. 
  
Ann Faricy 
3939 N. Marine Drive, slip 24 
Portland Oregon 97230 
  
  
 


